
NE 119th Street, NE 50th Avenue to NE 72nd Avenue (local traffic only) 
A contractor working for Clark County is scheduled to start work on the next project to upgrade 
the NE 119th Street corridor. Improvements include widening the road to a two-lane minor 
arterial with a center turn lane, sidewalks, bicycle lanes and facilities to collect and treat 
polluted storm runoff. 

This section of NE 119th Street is closed to through traffic. Access will be maintained for 
residents living along and near this road section. Residents should expect rough road 
conditions and delays during construction. 

Through traffic should bypass the construction zone. A map showing alternate routes is 
available on the county’s website: www.clark.wa.gov/public-works/ne-119th-street. 

The project is expected to be complete in fall 2018. 

 

 

 

NE Salmon Creek Street, east of NE 50th Avenue – slide repair (closed to all traffic) 
A short section of NE Salmon Creek Street will close to all traffic, beginning Monday, July 24, so a 
contractor can shore up an unstable road section. 

About 50 feet of eroded stream bank will be repaired using riprap and gabion baskets, which 
are wire baskets filled with rock. Improvements will extend 60 feet on either side of the 
unstable bank to connect the area to stable ground. 

A map showing alternate routes around the closure is available 
online: www.clark.wa.gov/public-works. Construction is scheduled to finish in fall 2017 
(October 1st). 
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